
        Appendix A (Part 1 of 2) 

 

Document 1 

Fees consultation 

To Taxis       Wed 10/01/2024 10:38 

The cost for executive plates and Hackney is less than the cost for standard private hire plate.  
 
This seems odd. 
 
Executive plates require checking that only executive work is being undertaken. This is additional 
work and should also be done during the licence period. This would cost more and really should be 
done by the council although we doubt any checks are made. 
 
I am proposing that the cost for private hire plate is reduced to match. But the cost of executive 
increased with the additional checking required and that checks are indeed made regularly. 
 
Kind regards 
 

(Private Hire Operator) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Document 2 

License fees 

To Taxis       Wed 10/01/2024 12:25 

Why are these fees being increased when we don’t get any help from the council Licensing plates 

are still the old type with the zone covered over On two occasions I have had trouble connecting to 

the on course, and every time that I turn on my computer the team login keeps on coming up Yours 

(Hackney Carriage Proprietor) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Document 3 

objections to the proposed fees and charges  

To Taxis        Thu 18/01/2024 15:49 

I believe that the fee increases are excessive. Especially during these hard times for the driver and 

taxi community 

 

thankyou  

(Private Hire Driver) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Document 4 

To Taxis        Fri 26/01/2024 15:06 

Hi there as a private hire driver I don't think this year any licensing fee's should be going up and if 

they can be frozen for the time been.Due to inflation and cost of living drivers are already finding it 

difficult to make ends meet.thank you 

 

(Private Hire Driver) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


